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DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 
AIR QUALITY DIVISION 

ACTIVITY REPORT: Off-site Inspection 
N128265938 

FACILITY: Marathon Oil (GW contamination M-115 and M-55) SRN / ID: N1282 
LOCATION: 6541 E M-115, CADILLAC DISTRICT: Cadillac 
CITY: CADILLAC COUNTY: WEXFORD 
CONTACT: ACTIVITY DATE: 12/14/2022 
STAFF: Caryn Owens COMPLIANCE STATUS: Compliance SOURCE CLASS: MINOR 
SUBJECT: Inspection for PTI 537-85 
RESOLVED COMPLAINTS: 

Caryn Owens of the Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy (EGLE) — Air Quality Division (AQD) had a 
scheduled field inspection of Marathon Oil (N1282) due to groundwater contamination formerly located at 6441 East M-
115 in Cadillac, Wexford County, Michigan. The purpose of this inspection was to determine the facility's compliance with 
Permit to Install (PTI) number 537-85. The facility is considered a minor source of air pollution. 

Source Description 
This site was a source of groundwater contamination discovered in June 1986. The facility obtained PTI 537-85 which was 
for five spray irrigation heads for groundwater cleanup from gasoline components from leaking underground storage 
tanks. Based on records reviewed from EGLE — Remediation and Redevelopment Division (RRD), the contamination did 
not appear to be a large area. AQD viewed the facility location of 6441 East M-115 Street via Google Earth Map, and the 
historical mapping data. The site has changed quite a bit from when the PTI was initially permitted. Based on the closure 
report AQD reviewed from EGLE-RRD, dated October 13, 2017, the site had a total 11,850 cubic yards of soil removed 
from the site, and approximately 10,043,950 gallons of groundwater remediated. The structures and remediation system 
are no longer on-site, and the site is now developed as residential with a new house constructed on site. According to 
RRD correspondence, monitoring wells were removed, and the site has been closed. 

Based on the information reviewed and observed, the spray irrigation system has been removed from the site, and 
therefore PTI 537-85 can be voided. 
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